
Report on Attendance at the 14th International Junior Academy in Budapest 

On August 08-10, 2024, I had the privilege of attending the 14th Junior Academy in 

Budapest, an event that was an invaluable opportunity to deepen my understanding of breast 

pathology form Prof. Kulka and dr Lacroix-Triki, hematopathology form Prof. Hansmann and soft 

tissue pathology form Prof. Wardelmann and to be introduced to liquid lung biopsies by Prof. 

Farbre and mediastinal pathology and diseases of the thymus by Prof. Ströbel, while also fostering 

connections with both established experts and fellow professionals from around the globe. 

The school provided a platform to engage with distinguished professors and peers from diverse 

geographical backgrounds. Networking with international colleagues offered valuable perspectives 

on how different regions approach similar pathological issues, broadening my understanding of 

global practices and innovations in pathology. Engaging with my pears from other countries led to 

potential collaborative research projects and the exchange of ideas on tackling common challenges 

as a trainee in pathology. 

Attending the 14th Junior Academy for Pathology was a profoundly enriching experience. The 

insights gained in this year’s Summer school will undoubtedly enhance my clinical practice and 

research endeavors. The opportunity to connect with professors and peers has not only expanded 

my professional network but also opened doors for future collaborations.  

I am very grateful for this opportunity and would like to thank the Vladimir Totović 

Foundation for allowing me to be a part of this edifying experience and to Frau Schmidt for 

excellent organization and communication. I look forward to applying the knowledge and 

connections gained from this Academy to advance my work. 

 

dr Milica Bogosavljević 

 


